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300 Boston Scientific Way 
Marlborough, MA 01752-1234 
 

 
 

 MA  
 
July 22, 2022 

NOTICE OF DATA BREACH 
 

Dear   
 
We are writing to inform you of a cybersecurity incident that may have affected personal information related to you. While we are not 
aware of any evidence indicating that your personal information has been misused or sold, we recommend that you remain vigilant 
and review your financial records and statements for signs of suspicious activity out of an abundance of caution.  
 
You can request a free Security Freeze (aka “Credit Freeze”) on your credit file by contacting each of the three nationwide credit 
reporting companies via the channels outlined below. When a Credit Freeze is added to your credit report, third parties, such as credit 
lenders or other companies, whose use is not exempt under law will not be able to access your credit report without your consent. A 
Credit Freeze can make it more difficult for someone to get credit in your name; however, please be aware that it also may delay your 
ability to obtain credit. 

Equifax Security Freeze  
PO Box 105788  
Atlanta, GA 30348  
www freeze.equifax.com  
1-800-349-9960 

TransUnion Security Freeze  
PO Box 2000  
Chester, PA 19016  
www.transunion.com/freeze  
1-888-909-8872  

Experian Security Freeze  
PO Box 9554  
Allen, TX 75013  
www.experian.com/freeze  
1-888-397-3742  

  

To request a Credit Freeze, you may need to provide the following information: 

1. Your full name (including middle initial as well as Jr., Sr., II, III, etc.); 
2. Social Security Number; 
3. Date of birth; 
4. If you have moved in the past five (5) years, provide the addresses where you have lived over the prior five years; 
5. Proof of current address such as a current utility bill or telephone bill; 
6. A legible photocopy of a government issued identification card (state driver’s license or ID card, military identification, etc.) 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to 
contact me at 612-222-8724 or Thomas.Hamilton@bsci.com.   

Sincerely, 

Thomas Hamilton 
Chief Privacy & Data Protection Officer 
Boston Scientific 
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